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January 16, 2023 

Dear Hillsdale School Community, 

The Hillsdale Public School District has opened the registration process for our 2023-2024 
kindergarten program. Any resident child who will be five years old on or before 
October 1, 2023 is eligible for enrollment. Children living on the east side of Magnolia 
Avenue (even house numbers) running from Lincoln Avenue to Lawrence Street will 
attend Meadowbrook School. Children living on the west side of Magnolia A venue 
(odd house numbers) running from Lincoln Avenue to Lawrence Street will attend Ann 
Blanche Smith School. 

Our district uses an online pre-registration format for all incoming kindergarten students. 
All the pre-registration forms can be found on the clistrict' s website, 
www.hillsdaleschools.com. Once on the website, please click the "REGISTRATION" tab. 
Make sure to register for the 2023-2024 school year and to select grade "00" for 
kindergarten. Upon completion of the online registration, you will be contacted by school 
personnel to schedule an appointment for your registration conference. 

We will be conducting a Kindergarten Orientation for Ann Blanche Smith School and for 
Meadowbrook School in spring of 2023. Your school principal will send out further 
information once the registration process is completed. 

Please help us by sharing this information with anyone you know who lives in Hillsdale 
and has kindergarten eligible children. 

Sincerely, 

��r,EdS 
Superintendent of Schools 

www.hillsdaleschools.com



